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Jennifer Lewis, chairperson called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 10:45 a.m. at Stone Hearth Restaurant in Elizabethtown.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, Linda Reed, co-chairperson, Becky Hillard, Kim Howell, Rich Laing, and Linda Lindsey.  There were two guests Pam Goodin and Karen Day, newly elected SBDM Council members.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

06-028 – Motion was made by Rich Laing and seconded by Linda Reed to accept the minutes from the May 11, 2006, regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

06-029 – Motion was made by Linda Reed and seconded by Rich Laing to accept minutes from the May 24, 2006, called meeting.  The motion carried.

06-030 – Motion was made by Linda Reed and seconded by Rich Laing to accept minutes from the May 30, 2006, called meeting.  The motion carried.

Mrs. Lewis welcomed the newly elected SBDM Council members, Pam Goodin and Karen Day and expressed her thanks to outgoing SBDM Council members, Linda Reed and Rich Laing for their dedication to the school and making a difference in the lives of the children we service.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council of a special education position that we now have posted.  Diane Priddy has moved to Creekside Elementary.  The position must be posted for thirty days.  

The SBDM Council accepted by consensus the purchase of an Scholastic Reading program to replace our current Accelerated Reading program.  This program will make available to the students more computerized testing and better evaluation of the students reading abilities for the teacher.  The program will show a lexile range that coincides with M.A.P.  Scholastic will convert all our current books and Follett data to the program.  This process will take approximately six weeks, which most likely will result in the library not being open the first two weeks of school.  The cost of the program is $3,369.96.

The SBDM Council along with newly elected members set the following meeting dates for 2006-2007 are as follows:

· July 6, 2006 10:00 a.m.

· August 10, 2006 

· September 14, 2006 

· October 19, 2006 

· November 9, 2006

· NO DECEMBER MEETING

· January 11, 2007

· February 8, 2007

· March 8, 2007

· April 19, 2006

· May 10, 2006

· June 14, 2006 10:45 a.m. Location to be announced.

All meeting times are 2:45 p.m. in the school media center unless noted differently.

The following new policies were presented to the SBDM Council for the adoption:

· Policy Number 09.03 – Monitoring and Evaluation of the Comprehensive School Plan.

· Policy Number 09.04 – Administering and reporting student-testing programs.

· Policy Number 10.03 – Procedures for Fifth Year Primary

The above new policies were reviewed and discussed.  06-031 Motion was made by Linda Lindsey seconded by Kim Howell to accept the new policies as presented.  Motion Carried.

Financial reports for May were presented and approved.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council members that the KASC (Kentucky Association of School Councils) annual meeting will be September 21, 2006 in Louisville, KY if anyone is interested in attending.

The June 9, 2006 SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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